
1

Watts Remy

From: Nancy Brown <nancyjbrown23@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:58 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for SB 927

I support a local and public process to be followed in order to have local land use restrictions placed in historic districts, 
to also include those designated in the National Register. This will in turn support and allow the National designation, 
under the federal law, and as it is in every other state, as honorific.  
 
I do not support demolition restrictions for resources that are of “non-contributing” designation.  
 
I support a clear, concise and formal rule making process.  
 
Thank you,  
Nancy Brown 


